
August 21, 1979 

Mr. Amos Mathews, Director 
Division of Research and 

Development 
323 E. 4th Avenue 
Anchorage, AK 99501 

Re: State Land Disposal 

Dear Mo, 

JAY S. HAMMOND, Governor 

WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

At our August 7th and 8th Board meeting, concern was expressed over 
water quantity, quality and disposal on these lands that are being 
sold to the public. 

We are sure that you have considered this, but wish to pass on the 
Boards previous resolution regarding the land disposals: 

In order to best protect the public, all known information concerning 
water or disposal should be included in the sale document. If no 
information is known, that should also be stated. 

Thank you for your presentation in Fairbanks. 

Please don't hesitate to call on us if we can be of any assistance. 

Sincerely, 

/?, cfc<><cfl i/ S',ht~'7" 
Richard H. Sims 
Chairman 


